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Council Meeting Minutes 

        2/13/19 – 6:30 p.m. 

 

Meeting was called to order; Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance followed. 

 

In Attendance:  Mayor Dudley, Vice-Mayor Howell, Councilmembers DeSimone, Troup and 

Roberts, Manager Campbell and Attorney Mora 

 

o    Officer of the Year Presentation: 

Nominated Officer Izrailov, Officer Marchione, Detective Tucker, Sgt. Raley 

and Officer Perrault   

Mayor Dudley thanked all the Officers for their service. 

     Officer Perrault received the award 

 

o    Consent Agenda for February 2019 

Motion to Approve:     Councilmember Troup 

Second:                    Councilmember Roberts 

Motion passed unanimously 

  

o Open Forum- no speakers 

 

o New Business  

 

Resolution 19-02 Budget Transfer for the new Town website 

Transferring $6,000 from Election expense item to the Website expense item. 

 

Manager Campbell stated DOJ published a new mandate that all websites in the 

public eye, need to be ADA compliant. A format process will be re-aligning our 

website to be consistent with the DOJ guidelines.  

Govoffice is our current vendor, we are moving to Civic Plus. The web site will 

have a new layout.  It will take 6-9 months to complete.  

 

Attorney Mora stated throughout the County, especially in the States of New 

York and Florida, this has become a cottage industry for litigation. 

This is a risk management decision.  This is an emerging area in the law.  

 

 

Motion to Approve:    Councilmember Troup 

Second:                        Councilmember Roberts 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

o Mayor/Council/Attorney/Manager/Clerk Comments: 

 

Mayor Dudley stated Manager Campbell and herself attended a Forward Pinellas 

Workshop, and a Mayors’ Council meeting at St. Pete Collaborative Labs. 
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In the Florida League of Cities QC quarterly publication, Kenneth City was 

showcased. 

Mayor Dudley stated the Newsletter was distributed and was very well written.  

Mayor Dudley would like to extend our mailing list.  

 

o Chief Riley made a presentation on Code Enforcement.  Officer Beltran is a full- 

time officer assigned to Community Compliance.  

 

1st approach educational phase, bring awareness of the new ordinances, what they 

need to do to get into compliance.  

There will be flyers and informational brochures being distributed, as needed.  

There will also be information distributed to Commercial properties, including the 

business watch program.  The Police Department has a list of all the business’ in 

the Town and their contact information.  

 

There will be an enforcement phase in 20-25 days from now, which will include a 

courtesy notice, and copy of ordinance, then the next step would be a citation.  

  

Manager Campbell stated the Town has always embraced recreational vehicles, 

however many people over the years have been keeping their vehicles in the same 

place, in addition to increasing the number of vehicles they have on their 

property.  They need to realize there are going to need to be changes. If the 

residence refuses to comply there will be fines and possible court costs.  

 

Casting with a Cop February 23  

 

Adjournment - 

 

Motion to Approve:   Councilmember DeSimone 

Second:                Councilmember Troup 

Motion passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:38 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cindy McCarthy Matson, Town Clerk 

 

 

 


